
Character Dress-up Day 

 
 

Dear 3rd through 5th grade families,  

We are very excited to announce that we will be having a themed dress up day. 

3rd grade and 4th grade: Storybook character dress-up day on October 29th.  On that 

day, please have your child come to school dressed as his/her favorite storybook 

character. We are asking that the character come from a book that your child reads 

and loves.  Please make sure your child’s costume is easy for him/her to get in and out 

of so that he/she can easily use the restroom and can change into ‘normal’ school 

attire as necessary.  

Please do not allow your child to wear a scary costume (i.e. zombie, etc.).  Also, we 

would prefer face paint to be kept to a minimum if used (whiskers, nose or 

mustache…).  *Please do not spend money on an elaborate costume.  Props and 

costume pieces can even be made with crayons or markers and some construction 

paper! Be creative and have fun! ☺  

 

5th grade: Mad Scientist Day – dress like a scientist! 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 The MCA Third Grade, Fourth Grade, and Fifth Grade Teams 


